Dear Parents and Carers,

Dear Parents and Carers,

Well, the weather has quickly changed from wet to FREEZING so please ensure children have hats and gloves in
school. Children have access to outside all day and so need to be warm.

This week

We have continued to learn the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears. This week, we have made porridge and
tried a variety of flavours to make it sweet or salty. We voted on which one we preferred and it was clear that
sweet was the favourite! After receiving a letter from Goldilocks’ mum asking for help on how o make porridge,
we wrote instructions to help her. In maths, the children have been comparing weight using balance scales. We
have also been investigating bears using the Ipad and using instruments to add music to The Three Bears story.

Wow Words.
amble: to go for a walk at a slow pace delectable: delicious.
seething: very angry. famished: very hungry.

scalding: very hot.
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numbers 6,7 8.

We will be learning the story of Hansel and Gretel and retelling the story using pupp , We e

(y/ﬂnd ing t

exploring the composition of 6, 7 and 8. We will also be baking our own gingerbread h
rubbings for the trees around the school.

Best wishes,

The Hedgehog Team




